
 

 

25th February 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 First Aid Training 
 
As part of our ‘Extreme Earth’ topic, Year 6 looked at the different types of extreme weather and natural 

disasters that occur around the world and the risks and devastation that these events can cause.  

 

To equip the children for future life should they be caught in a life-threatening situation, we have been 

able to enhance our topic by booking a first aid workshop which will take place at school on Friday 29th 

March. These free workshops, delivered by Red Cross educators, aim to help 10–19 year olds learn 

first aid.  

 

In the workshop they will:  

 Learn essential first aid skills, including how to help someone who is: 

a) unresponsive (breathing/not breathing) 

b) bleeding heavily 

c) burnt. 

 Assess and manage risks to make informed choices when helping others. 

 Build the confidence and willingness to help in a first aid emergency. 

 

The workshop will be 60 minutes long. If you do not wish your child to take part, please inform the 

school office. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Wendy Gibson, Kat Rowe & Natalie Gomez 

Year 6 Teachers 

 


